
Newsletter Editor’s AGM Report 2018-19 

 

This has been my first year as newsletter editor and it has been quite a busy year with the 

events that unfolded around Twll Du, these events probably took up the most page space 

for the newsletters produced in the last 12 months. 

I have published 3 quite lengthy newsletters since March 2018 and there were some delays 

on my part but they were also down to constantly changing developments around Twll Du. 

Looking back at previous editors reports they had similar issues to me, this being the lack of 

articles to publish and relying on a few individuals for articles. Without articles informative 

newsletters will be hard to put together so I would urge individuals and clubs to send in 

information for the forthcoming newsletters. 

I’d like to thank everyone who has contacted me with articles and information to share over 

the last year, please continue the good work and keep them coming. 

I was also selected to cover as the CCC webmaster and ideally I would like to only cover one 

role so if anyone is keen to take over the role as editor I will be happy to pass the baton over 

and to assist if necessary as covering both roles is not enabling me to give the focus each 

role deserves. 

 

Nick De-Gare Pitt 

CCC Newsletter Editor 

 

 

 

 


